
voorzet mail van Luuk aan de Commissie m.b.t. glyfosaat. 

 

Dear , dear members of the AGG, 

 

The Commission invited member states to act as the RMS or co-RMS for glyphosate.  

Due to the resources needed, a single member state as RMS seemed not realistic. None of the 

member states showed any interest until the suggestion came to beTherefore the Commission 

suggested that several member states could,  RMS as a groupp, jointly take the responsibility for the 

assessment of the dossier. In light of the agreed governance of this group, the AGG, the clear 

structure with a steering committee, secretariat and joint project leaders, which was discussed in 

recent months and decided upon, the Ctgb trusts that this structure with these five competent 

authorities will be able to fulfil this task within the timelines. acting together under the umbrella of a 

steering committee, the Assessment Group on Glyphosate (AGG). 

The AGG presently consists of five member states, which in the opinion of the Ctgb is the minimal 

size of the group. 

 

The Ctgb/Netherlands is willing to commit itself as a member of that group as it is now formed by 

 ANSES, Nébih, KEMI and Ctgb and will take taking on all relevant responsibilities. , unless the 

size of the group is reduced because one or more members states withdraws from the AGG, or other 

forms of co operation are suspended. In that case, the Ctgb will have to discontinue its co operation 

as well. 

 

With best regards, Luuk 
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